
Antwerp Athletic Boosters Inc.:  February 7, 2018 
Attendance: 

Present:  Drew Altimus, Shawn Brewer, Deanna Wann, Kendra Eaken, Christy Williamson, Shawn Schuette, Scott 
McMichael, Joe Savina and Jason Landers 

Absent:  Mandy Moore and Michele Buehrer 

Visitors:  Travis Lichty 

Jason called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. 

December Meeting Minutes: 

Regular meeting minutes:  Shawn B 1st/Joe 2nd      Accepted 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Just a balance sheet was reported 
Checking account balance $42,127.44 
Mike Rohrs and Sue Fowler donated back their 100 Club winnings 
Scott 1st/Joe 2nd          Accepted 
        

Fundraising Report: 

Dueling Piano’s Night-November 3, 2018 
 
 
Old Business: 

Drew updated on the ballfield:  
Extra dirt on the softball field has been grated.  
Dugouts are not done yet. Hope to have done very soon. 
He met with fencing people for a quote.  Installation of the fence has been pushed back due to weather 
Concrete is "in the works" for the shot put and discus area. 
Reimburse the school the balance owed once the final bill has been received  
Military Night was a huge success.   
Booster Night-between both games was around 100 students 
 
New Business: 

Boosters talked about what our next project may be:  play clocks in the in zones, batting cage, electronic scoring for 
track 
The football team will be going on a three (3) day weekend trip to Hillsdale and the boosters was asked to help fund the 
trip.  Or a shed is being built to help store football maintenance equipment.  Maybe boosters would help with the costs.  
The engineering class is helping with the design.  Boosters decided to table the decision until the March 7th meeting. 
 

Next meeting March 7th at 7:00 

Meeting adjourned   Drew 1st/Joe 2nd 


